CHERI HELT

STATE REPRESENTATIVE
DISTRICT 54 - BEND

HOUSE OF REPRESENTATIVES

April 18", 2019

Dear Chief Clerk Tim Sekerak,

In regards to HB 3239, out of an abundance of caution, I must declare a potential conflict of
interest. I own a number of restaurants that have liquor licenses and I have previously explored
the possibility of entering the distillery business.

Sincerely,

Cheri Helt
State Representative |
House District 54

Bend, Oregon

Office: 900 Court St. NE, Salem, OR 97301 - Office: (503) 986-1454
rep.cherihelt@oregonlegislature.gov - www.oregonlegislature.gov/helt



